
Captains Meeting 

January 7, 2009 

Murphy’s Law 

Jeff Rapp called the meeting to order at 7:35 pm.  He announced the general 

membership meeting will be held next Wednesday, January 14, 2009 at 

7:30pm at Crossflites.  Upcoming events include:  The Winter Freeze-Livewires; 

Sweethearts-Rock Falls; Dart Classic Entry Raffles; CVDA Dart Classic and 

that Murphy’s Law has started their Thursday Blind Draws again at 7:30. Jeff 

then opened the floor for motions/concerns for the next meeting: 

1. Susan Davis has 2 motions in Rules of Play concerning membership: 

seasonal/annual wording and regarding gold PPA (see attached) 

2. Randy St. John would like for it to be restated that if a team has two 

players present the start time is 7:30 pm. 

3. Dan Williams has 3 motions regarding: “except Gold, .450 and PPA be 

refigured and published each week. . .” (see attached 

4. Discussion was held that PPA’s be listed for All Star Players on List.  Jeff 

said this is something that can and will be done as policy starting this 

new season. 

5. Randy St. John and Tommy Harrell would like to see a Silver format 

change to better these players that may one day move up to Gold.  They 

will have their idea in writing for the general membership meeting with 

the understanding that should it pass; it will not happen until Jan. 

2010.  (Format changes can only happen in January of the year following 

the season voted on; as sheets are printed for a whole year.) 

 

There being no further business; Jeff adjourned the meeting at 8:20pm. 


